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The Ambassador’s Courtesy Call to Minister 
in the Prime Minister’s Office with responsibility for Culture

July 13, 2022

On July 13, Ambassador Fukushima 
paid a courtesy call to Senator,
Dr. The Hon. Shantal M. Munro-
Knight, Minister in the Prime 
Minister’s Office with responsibility 
for Culture.

They discussed how cultural exchanges could be promoted 
between the two countries including the preservation of important 
cultural heritages. 


